
Youth Activities Program 
July Promotion 

 
 
Hope you all are staying cool in this HOT July weather.  I just wanted to let you all know that 
the Resources - Youth Activities Program information has been updated in MALTA. You will 
find the latest and greatest information. Make sure to check out the beautiful “Youth Group 
Supporting our Veterans Recognition and Appreciation Award” form. 
 
Now is the time to get started on promoting this program as school will be starting soon. 
Don’t forget to visit your local and county libraries and drop off some information for them. 
Maybe even check with any local Art Museums in your area. Let us hit the ground running 
and make this a successful year for the Department of California VFWA. 
 
 
Gaylene Ramos  
 


